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MEMORANDUM

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

OCPPA Agenda
Item No. PPA. A

1/16/2024

TO: Chairman and Trustees of the Oklahoma City Public Property Authority

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager/General Manager, OCPPA

Memorandum of Understanding with The City of Oklahoma City and the Oklahoma Department 
of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services, Project M4-MM010, MAPS 4 Mental Health 
Crisis Center No. 1 Operating Partner.

Background:
As a part of the MAPS 4 Program, the City of Oklahoma City will construct two MAPS 4 Mental 
Health Crisis Center. The MAPS 4 Mental Health Crisis Center No. 1 operator will assist in the 
site selection for the facility and be responsible for the maintenance and operation of the facility. 
The MAPS 4 Mental Health Crisis Center No. 1 is envisioned to combine an inpatient crisis center 
(currently envisioned to be 16 beds) with an urgent recovery unit. Among other duties, the support 
professionals will be focused on assessing the needs of individuals upon entry and connecting 
clients to those support services capable of better ensuring stabilization beyond their time at the 
crisis center.

Two agencies responded to the MAPS 4 Mental Health Crisis Center No. 1 Operating Partner 
Request for Proposals. The selection committee reviewed the proposals, interviewed the proposers, 
and recommended negotiating an agreement with the Oklahoma Department of Mental Health and 
Substance Abuse Services. Staff negotiated the agreement for an initial term of five years, which 
is renewable for three additional five-year terms.

The MAPS 4 Citizens Advisory Board recommended approval on December 7, 2023.

Review:
MAPS Office

Recommendation: Memorandum of Understanding be approved.


